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Personal Data 
 

What information do we need? 
 

Argyll and Bute Council will act as the ‘Data Controller’ in regard to the personal data you provide to us in this 
application form. The Data Protection Officer can be contacted at the Council’s headquarters is at Kilmory, 
Lochgilphead PA31 8RT. The email address is: data.protection@argyll-bute.gov.uk 

 

Unless specifically agreed with you, we will only collect personal data about you which does not include any special 
categories of personal information about you (also known as ‘
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	Note: Privilege Rides may become available where there are vacant places on school transport vehicles. The availability of Privilege Rides will be assessed after places for entitled pupils and those who qualify for free places on other grounds such as...
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